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Summary of Changes from Version I 

House Bill 273 (Version W) 

February 7, 2022 

 

"HB 273, An Act relating to education; increasing the base student allocation according to inflation; 

and providing for an effective date." 

 

1. The document title is changed to highlight that inflation proofing intent of this bill. 

2. The word “average” is added to line 6. 

3. A lag year is added to the years used to calculate the applied inflation. This makes it so 

school administrators will know what their district’s approximate allocation will be once the 

average daily membership is calculated in the fall, and will be able to sooner prepare the 

following year’s budget. 

 

 


